Meeting notes for Project Management meeting (01/26/11)
Attendees:
Larry
Sherri
Jason
Traci
Steve
Tracy
Will
Norval
Kim

LexEVS:
Deployment request for production is in.  Scheduled for deployment on Wednesday morning.
Traci said no cost extension is in place.  Working on the 6.1 extension which includes the expansion of the SOAP and REST interfaces, OWL2, alignment with CTS2.
Meeting with CTRP group.  Want to retrieve PDQ hierarchy from NCI thesaurus.  We discussed some technical aspects of LexEVS but they want to do more analysis of LexEVS.  I provided Traci information to Farhan.  Once the analysis is completed we are supposed to meet with the CTRP Technical Lead.

Term Browser:
2.0 Release:
Making adjustments to the Term Browser UI based on feedback we have received.  Need to do a review with the browser meeting group today so we can get moving on development.  The new UI includes the tabs for Terminologies, Mappings, and Value Sets


Report Writer:
Pretty much done with the development of the 2.0 release.  Moving to QA.
New Functionality includes:
· Conversion to LexEVS 6.0
· Support function of new qualifier subsource-name

Term Suggestion Application:
The additional of the NPO vocabulary link into Term Suggestion application is now in production.  

Metathesaurus Browser:
Currently on QA and ready for testing.

Value Set Editor:
Nothing additional.  

Protégé:
Working on what we hope is the final regression testing now.
[30038] Change of Semantic_Type value after changing PTs is still in question.  Gilberto proposed to deal with this one through edit guidelines and document it in the release notes under "known issues."  

Prompt Prototype
Nothing additional this week.
Web Protégé
Bob was looking to get Web Protégé on a NCI dev server this week.  Nothing else to report outside of that.
QA:
Regression tests for Protégé 1.4.3.  Meta Browser deployment to QA and subsequent testing.
Operations:
NCIt – ICD9 mapping data loaded
PDQ – NCIt mapping data loaded.

Tracy is putting in a ticket for retirement of LexEVS 4.1.


Data BDA:
N/A
Systems:
Responses to questions to systems team last week.
Asked Doug about the protégé server.
1. He just sent a note to procurement on Friday to find out where they are at with the purchase on the memory.  He is also concerned that it is taking this long.  Since we missed the maintenance window for this month the plan is to add the memory in the next maintenance window which is the 3rd Saturday of February.

Hardware for LexEVS?  Any updates?
1. Doug found out that any upgrades to the LexEVS infrastructure would be covered by the system’s team budget.  

Loading Linux on Developers desktops.  Having issue with desktops rebooting several times per week.  Running long jobs are getting cut off.  Want to know if loading Linux on their desktops is an option.
1. Doug is going to check to see what the support would be for loading Linux on desktops.  He know you would not get some of the support that you get currently with the windows machines.  Loading Linux is not forbidden though.  
1. Doug is also checking to see if we are due for desktops upgrades (to a 64bit system)

Norval requested that we prioritize the application that we want to set up with AWStats.

Shutdown of LexEVS 4.2 –
caMOD:
From Sima - This upgrade is on the stage tier and waiting for a security scan to proceed.
caDSR:
They are done.  All applications are on 5.1.

Misc:
N/A
